
Remutaka Hill Road CLOSED
9pm to 4am

Sunday night 10 November to Monday morning  
11 November (one night)

Sunday night 24 November to Friday morning  
29 November (five consecutive nights)

More closures in 2020 starting on Sunday night 12 January 
to Friday morning 17 January (five consecutive nights)

Information
•	� Check the Transport Agency’s official Twitter @NZTAWgtn 

and Facebook facebook.com/nztawgtn pages

•	� For traffic and travel information, call 0800 4 HIGHWAYS 
(0800 44 44 49)

•	� Real-time traffic information for the Remutaka Hill Road is 
available at www.journeys.nzta.govt.nz/wellington

Before: Unsafe working environment, constant stop/go delays for road users Night-time closures: Safer workers, greater productivity, fewer daytime delays for road users

The 14km Remutaka Hill Road will be closed on 
four Sunday nights and three blocks of five nights 
between 10 November 2019 and 14 September 
2020 for its annual programme of essential 
maintenance and slip prevention works.

The night-time closures will increase safety for 
maintenance crews, significantly reduce the 
number of daytime disruptions for road users 
on the Hill Road and enable better quality of 
maintenance work. Since the March night-time 
closures, stop/go works have dropped 95%.

The dates for the closures are fixed and will not 
be changed. This will provide certainty for our 
customers so they can plan ahead.

What you need to know
•	� SH2 over the Remutaka Hill will be closed for one night 

from 9pm to 4am, Sunday 10 November to Monday 
morning 11 November, and closed for five nights from 
Sunday night 24 November to Friday morning 29 November.

•	 �Further night time closures are scheduled for 2020, 
starting with five consecutive nights from 9pm to 4am on 
Sunday night 12 January to Friday morning 17 January, and 
Sunday night 3 May to Friday morning 8 May. The remaining 
one-night closures are scheduled for Sunday 5 April, Sunday 
12 July and Sunday 13 September, also 9pm to 4am. 

•	� More information about the closure can be found at  
www.nzta.govt.nz/remutaka

•	� A limited shuttle service is available for night shift workers 
and others with essential commitments. For this and other 
information, please contact us at 
remutaka@nzta.govt.nz

•	� Access will be available for emergency services throughout 
the closures.

From Sunday 10 November, you’ll need to plan your travel around 
overnight closures of State Highway 2 over the Remutaka Hill.

Overnight closures of 
the Remutaka Hill Road


